
Dorothy Menasco 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: 
To: 

Tuesday, May 19, 2015 11:56 AM 
Sonica Bruce 

Subject: FW: Document No. 01523-15- Correction 

Correction: ... we will make sure that DN 01523-15 is reflected in Dockets 140219-WU and 090477-
WU. 

From: Dorothy Menasco 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 10:56 AM 
To: Sonica Bruce 
Subject: RE: Document No. 01523-15 

Good morning to you too! 

Thank you for the follow-up. Per your request, we will make sure that DN 01523-15 is reflected in 
Dockets 140~-WU and 090477-WU. Give our office a call if you have any additional questions or 
concerns. -~ 

From: Sonica Bruce 
Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2015 10:46 AM 
To: Dorothy Menasco 
Subject: Document No. 01523-15 

Good Morning! 

Per our phone conversation, I would like to revise my email that was sent to you on 5/8/2015 regarding the removal of 
Document No. 01523-15. Please reflect Document No. 01523-15 in Docket No. 090477-WU as well as Docket 
No. 140219-WU. Again, thank you for all your help! 
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